Dear Parents,

Welcome to the Summer Term in Year 4.
I hope you all had a lovely Easter and are ready to tackle all the excitement of the summer term.

Reading at home should still be a priority. The children need to feel confident in their reading and be able to answer questions and comprehend what they have read. 
The Government have brought out a new multiplication tables check which is a statutory test for Year 4 to complete at the end of the year. The children need to be able to answer any question at random up to 12 x 12 within 6 seconds. These should be a priority at home with practice needed every day.
Spelling tests will continue on Monday mornings. Again, any help you can give the children to learn these would be much appreciated. There hopefully will be a Spelling Bee competition during the term on the Year 4 common exception spellings, so lots of extra practice of these should hopefully pay off!
We will be doing our final Year 4 tests in a few weeks. These tests are an important indicator of how your child has progressed this year. In preparation for these tests, extra SPAG homework will now be given on Tuesdays and any extra maths and literacy work you do at home, will help them to achieve their potential.
Amongst all of the hard work that still needs to be carried out this term, we will have lots of fun in the sun, starting with some ukuele sessions from the Dorset musicianship programme on Tuesday mornings and our trip to Springhead in May. 

Please remember, if you are ever worried or unsure about any aspect of your child’s progress or behaviour I am always willing to discuss things openly with you. Please come immediately when the problem arises. Your child’s happiness at school is very important to me.
Mrs Bastable
